

HUNGERHILL LANE
EDENTHORPE
DONCASTER
DN3 2JY
TEL: 01302 885811
FAX: 01302 880384
Email: admin@hungerhillschool.com

Dear Parent/Carer, 24/06/2019

Student:

2019

As you are aware, your son/daughter has opted to study Health and Social Care as an option next year. To aid with their studies, we have arranged for your child to attend the 'We Care: Into The Future' careers event on the afternoon of <u>Wednesday July 3rd 2019</u>. Whilst at the event, students will have the unique opportunity of spending the afternoon immersed in the health and social care sector. 'We Care - Into the Future' is an event dedicated to inspire the next generation into the diverse range of health care careers – which will take place at Doncaster Dome.

The event will simulate a patient's journey through a hospital, with a number of stalls, stands and interactive booths to visit. Over 100 careers will be showcased throughout the afternoon, giving students an insight into what the NHS and local care sector has to offer after completing secondary education.

Students will be required to attend in full-school uniform and adhere to the existing uniform rules regarding hair, make-up and accessories, as well as our school behaviour policy.

Free of charge transport will be provided to the event and students will return to school afterwards. Please remind your child to catch-up any missed work. Whilst we endeavour to arrive back in time for the school buses at 3.10pm, traffic issues may mean we are a little later, which may mean you need to arrange alternative transport home for your child.

Please complete the attached reply slip and return to Miss Mack in Room 5 **no later than** Friday 28th June. Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss A Mack

My son/daughter is not able to attend the 'We Care: Into the Future' event on 3rd July

Signed: _____ Print name: _____